From: Christopher Tyler

Sent: 17 January 2023 15:38

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk>

Subject: LPA CONSULTATION RESPONSE- S62A/2022/0014

Dear Major Case Work Team,
S62A/2022/0014

Please find the attached the LPA’s consultation response in regards to the above Section
62a application. Also included are a number of additional documents highlighted in the
report, these include:

Committee report,

Draft Committee Minutes,

UDC Urban Design Officer comments,
Saffron Walden AQMA Map,

UDC 5YHLS Statement

Please let me know if you have any further questions
Kind Regards

Chris Tyler

Senior Planning Officer
Tel:
E:





